

P.O. Box 1916 • 15143 Camp Tyler Road • Whitehouse, TX 75791 • 903-565-4475

Privacy Policy

The Camp Tyler Foundation, dba Camp Tyler Outdoor School, respects the privacy of our site visitors and handles any information provided to us with care. The only data we gather is that which you voluntarily provide.

Information you voluntarily provide to Camp Tyler Outdoor School through any format currently available on the site, will not be shared or distributed with any third party, nor will it be sold or traded with any other organization. Any contact information you provide will be added to our donor database. We may use this information to send you newsletters, annual reports, or request donations. You may opt out of communications with us any time. Electronic newsletters will have an easy unsubscribe button, usually found in the footer of the email. If you do not wish to receive postal mail from us, please notify us in writing.

All credit card information is held in a secure enviornment.

If you have any questions or concerns about the protection of your privacy while visiting our site, please contact the <u>site administrator</u>.